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Dear Water/Sewer Applicant: 
 
Attached is an application for sanitary services provided by the Indian Health Service. The information 
provided on this form will enable us to determine your eligibility, assure the viability of your project and 
design your system. If you are unsure of any part of this form, please contact us at the Salish & Kootenai 
Housing Authority, P.O. Box 38 Pablo, MT 59855 or call (406) 675-4491 or (406) 883-4211. Incomplete 
forms will not be processed until all information is received. 
 
Projects will be approved based on eligibility and funds available. Part of the eligibility requirements is 
determination if you have received prior services. If you received prior services you may not be eligible 
for additional services.  
 
Once applications are approved they are grouped into projects in order to speed up the contracting process 
and minimize the cost of installing services. Money for projects is limited and it may become necessary to 
prioritize applicants, serving some on later projects. The Policy Compliance Committee has final 
approving authority of project applicants.  
 
Once your application has been approved an environmental review must be completed on your site. NO 
FUNDS WILL BE COMMITTED until the environmental review is completed and there are no 
findings that would prohibit the project from going forward.  You will also need to attend a pre-
construction meeting to start coordinating a schedule for your services. 
 
We look forward to assisting you with your needs and welcome any questions you may have about our 
programs. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Raquel “Rocki” Davis 
Community Systems Program Manager 
  


